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Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
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-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 
 

DATE: November 8, 2017 

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Adam R. Hill, Engineering Specialist II, Division of Engineering 

RE: Docket No. 20160058-WS - Application for approval of transfer of Sun River 

Utilities, Inc. water and wastewater systems and Certificate Nos. 611-W and 527-S 

in Charlotte and DeSoto Counties to North Charlotte Waterworks, Inc. 

 

 

Please place the attached email sent from Troy Rendell to Adam Hill, providing information on 

the attempt to secure a proper land lease, in the docket file. 

  

  



   

 

 
From: Troy Rendell [mailto:trendell@uswatercorp.net]  

Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2017 5:04 PM 
To: Adam Hill 

Subject: RE: North Charlotte - Transfer 
  

I sent some proposed language for the Lease – I believe that he sent it to the landowners but I 
have not received an update. 
  
I reached out to him a week or two ago and haven’t heard back  I’ll try to call him this week. 
  
 

From: Adam Hill [mailto:AHill@PSC.STATE.FL.US]  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 10:22 AM 

To: 'Troy Rendell' 
Subject: RE: North Charlotte - Transfer 
  

Troy- 
  
Another update, please! 
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